
Reminder: Homeowners’ Annual Meeting
Monday August 11th, 2025

6:00p.m.
(Zoom Links will be sent prior to the meeting)

The Board of Directors (BOD) is looking for neighbors with fresh ideas and a spirit of
collaboration to build on our community’s progress over the last three years. If you're a
homeowner interested in having a voice in Longhill Station’s future, we invite you to
review the volunteer requirements at www.longhillstation.com.

To learn more: From the site menu, select:
 HOA Resources
 HOA Board Members

Have questions? You’ll find email hyperlinks for each BOD member—feel free to reach
out directly for more information.

Important Annual Meeting Notice This is our Annual Meeting, and we need a quorum
of (that’s a minimum of 15) homeowners to conduct essential business. Your presence
counts—whether you attend in person or via Zoom. Please make every effort to join us!

A Community at Risk If these vital board positions remain vacant, Longhill Station may
be placed into Receivership with the LHS Legal Team. The Community Lawyer currently
charges $550 per hour, and homeowners would lose direct input into how the
neighborhood is managed—including future HOA dues and special assessments.

Make a Difference Your participation matters. Volunteering for the Board isn’t just a
responsibility—it’s a chance to help guide and protect the character of our
neighborhood. We hope you’ll consider stepping up.


